
The Steamship Trade Association of Baltimore, Inc. 
 
Friday, October 18, 2013 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE –  
 
 The Steamship Trade Association and Local 333 successfully reached 
agreement to immediately return all unionized employees to work at the Port of 
Baltimore under a 90-day cooling off agreement. The strike is at an end and the 
Port is re-opened for business. All labor is returning to work this evening. 
 
 The parties are making substantial progress toward a new local contract.   
 
 
 


